
QOMS Covid-19 OMFS Trauma Service Evaluation

Understanding how Covid-19 is changing the care of 
facial trauma and dental infection patients

The Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery (OMFS) Department in this 
hospital is participating in a service evaluation to assess 
whether your treatment is being affected by the Covid-19 crisis. 

If you present to an OMFS department with a facial trauma,  
information about you (age and gender), your treatment and its 
results will be collected.  

If you want further information, your treating team in this 
Department can give you an information leaflet and answer 
your questions. 

Further information about this project is available at (QOMS 
webpage)

You can email the project team at qoms@baoms.org.uk.  
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